





#### PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 13th November 2022

During the week the children have had lots of fun exploring what it is like to live in a cold country. They have enjoyed dressing up in winter clothes, looking at animals that live in cold countries and taking part in lots of sensory play to explore the cold.

Next week is anti-bullying week and the children will be learning about kindness and being a good friend.

We will also be focussing on the World Cup for our last week of term.



# MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Remember to check your emails for the Tapestry activation email. If you have not received it please contact emily.byars@dohabritishschool.com.

Some important dates for next week are:

Monday 14th November - Odd socks day

**Thursday 17th November** - Football Shirt Day

**Thursday 17th November** - Last day of Autumn Term



#### **HOME ACTIVITIES:**

Please practise the Poetry Basket poem "Breezy Weather"

**Breezy Weather** 









### **PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER**

**Week Commencing the 13<sup>th</sup> November 2022** 

## **Photos of the Week**





